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OLCC launches new blog to get feedback and provide more information to 

Oregonians 
 
 
Portland, Ore. – With the public’s increasing reliability on the internet to get information, the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission is launching their official blog.  The OLCC aims to connect with the public 
by providing information on a wide variety of topics and offering Oregonians a chance to share 
thoughts.  A link to the new blog can be found on the OLCC homepage http://www.oregon.gov/OLCC  
 
Current posts are, “Self-serve alcohol not allowed under Oregon statute,” and “Myth: Oregon offers 
only a limited variety of distilled spirits products.”  Full articles can be found at 
http://olccblog.blogspot.com/  Future topics will include: 

• Myth: Distilled spirits are more expensive in Oregon  
• Do I need a liquor license to serve alcohol at my wedding, retirement, open house, etc.?  
• Does the OLCC require that all alcohol be sold in brown paper bags? 
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